MESSAGE FROM THE MANAGER

Hi and welcome to Term 4.

Here, we are finally heading into the warmer weather and
now, more than ever, it is important that our kids continue to
attend swimming lessons.

Around Griffith there are the ever-present dangers of open
waterways, channels and dams, as well as backyard pools. It
only takes a milli-second for a little one to run off and fall into
water and potentially get into trouble. Learning what could be
potentially a lifesaving skill at a younger age is vital. This is
where our awesome team of instructors can help.

As parents you too can help with safety by remaining vigilant
around the pool deck and any waterway by ensuring you are
watching and being ready to assist your child if they seem to
be in difficulty. GRALC’s Lifeguards do a fantastic job,
however, we need to consider our lifeguards as part of your
team to keep your children safe while visiting our facility.

Enjoy the Term and again thanks for supporting Splash Swim
School.

Cheers
Craig
GRALC Manager
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ENROLMENT DATES

SCHOOL HOLIDAY INTENSIVE PROGRAM

MONDAY 6TH JAN - FRIDAY 17TH JAN 2025
ENROLMENTS BEGIN ON MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2024

TERM REMINDERS




